
 

 

ATM services are resumed at Standard Chartered Mongkok Branch 

 

Hong Kong, 26 November, 2014 – Standard Chartered Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 

announced that ATMs and cash and deposit machines at the Mongkok branch have 

been resumed. 

 

Customers who require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at our 

service hotline at 2886 8888 or visit our website at https://www.sc.com/hk/. 

 

--- Ends --- 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Standard Chartered Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 

Gabriel Kwan / Cathy Kwong 

Corporate Affairs, Hong Kong 

2820-3036 / 2820-3083 

 

Note to editors: 

 

Standard Chartered 

We are a leading international banking group, with more than 86,000 employees and a 

150-year history in some of the world’s most dynamic markets. We bank the people and 

companies driving investment, trade and the creation of wealth across Asia, Africa and the 

Middle East, where we earn around 90 per cent of our income and profits. Our heritage and 

values are expressed in our brand promise, Here for good.  

 

Standard Chartered PLC is listed on the London and Hong Kong Stock Exchanges as well as 

the Bombay and National Stock Exchanges in India. 

 

For more information please visit www.sc.com. Hear from Standard Chartered’s experts and 

comment on our blog at ourviews.sc.com. Follow Standard Chartered on Twitter, LinkedIn 

and Facebook. 
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